
April 4, 2000

Diana Dunn
P.O. Box 522
Maben, MS  39750

Dear Diana:

Congratulations on being selected as one of Mississippi’s  two delegates to the 
National Youth Science Camp (NYSC).  Your application demonstrated your superior 
academic proficiency in the sciences,  as well  as  your leadership abilities.  This year’s 
camp, to be held in Charleston, West Virginia, from June 29 to July 24, promises to be an 
enriching experience for you.  You will  have the opportunity to  exchange ideas with 
leading scientists and other professionals from academic and corporate worlds. 

Camp information packets and questionnaires are to be mailed from the NYSC 
office beginning April 11, so you should receive additional information in a few weeks. 
Please share this letter with your parents.  They may contact Kelly Riley of my staff at 
359-2528 if  they have any questions  regarding the camp prior  to  your  receiving this 
information.  

Congratulations again on this accomplishment!
.

Very truly yours,

RONNIE MUSGROVE

RM:klr

cc:  Janet Hugo, Mississippi School for Mathematics and Science



April 4, 2000

Bethany Sabatino
287 Driftwood Drive
Meridian, MS  39305

Dear Bethany:

Congratulations on being selected as one of Mississippi’s  two delegates to the 
National Youth Science Camp (NYSC).  Your application demonstrated your superior 
academic proficiency in the sciences,  as well  as  your leadership abilities.  This year’s 
camp, to be held in Charleston, West Virginia, from June 29 to July 24, promises to be an 
enriching experience for you.  You will  have the opportunity to  exchange ideas with 
leading scientists and other professionals from academic and corporate worlds. 

Camp information packets and questionnaires are to be mailed from the NYSC 
office beginning April 11, so you should receive additional information in a few weeks. 
Please share this letter with your parents.  They may contact Kelly Riley of my staff at 
359-2528 if  they have any questions  regarding the camp prior  to  your  receiving this 
information.  

Congratulations again on this accomplishment!
.

Very truly yours,

RONNIE MUSGROVE

RM:klr

cc:  Janet Hugo, Mississippi School for Mathematics and Science




